PRAYER INTENTION FOR THE WEEK

For the sick: Joyce Cockerill, Kathy Ewing, Pauline Washtek, Helen Stepanek, Robert Weiler, Stella Buris, Edith Kantor, Frank Riha, Carolyn Reiling, Christie Stoddard, Mike Dougherty, Amy Green, Mary Beth Grundman, Frank Deloske, JoAnn Ostransky

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES IN THE PARISH

Wednesday, Jan 25, RE, 6:00 p.m. & 7:00 p.m. Thursday, Jan. 26, Parish Council, 5:30 p.m. Tuesday, Jan. 31, All Choir for Dedication, 7 p.m.

WEEKLY MINISTERS

SATURDAY, JANUARY 28, 5:00 P.M.

Lectors: Kathy Kuszak-Becky Herman

EMHC: Deacon Christensen-Bill & Sue Smith

Servers: Abbey Patera-Annie Parr Greeters: Dave Kulm-Steve Murphy Music: Junior Choir-Candy Connery

SUNDAY, JANUARY 29, 9:00 A.M.

Lectors: Teresa Belter-Sue Knott

EMHC: Donna Devine-Dorothy Foged-Mary Johnson

Servers: Weston Pratt-Alexis Belt Greeters: Kevin Carlson-Don Dalton

Music: Ralph Meister-Judy Jacobson-Mary Iverson

SACRIFICIAL GIVING

Jan. 14 & 15	\$ 5481.30
Initial Offering	\$ 6.00
Educational Bldg. Fund	\$ 505.00
Seminary Offering	\$ 97.00

SOUL SISTERS

The Soul Sisters will meet after mass on Sunday, January 29. All unmarried, divorced or widowed women are invited.

YEAR END STATEMENTS

Statements will be sent out over the next 10 days. If you requested one and don't receive it, call Sharon 402-253-2459



Congratulations to the second graders who made their First Reconciliation on Wednesday.

Alyssa Apprich	Emma Middleton
Brayden Barthuly	Ellie Patera
Megan Belt	Erin Quinn
Sean Connell	Aidan Riha
Payton Feldhacker	Gage Schram
Madison Ferrin	Avalon Smith
MaKenna Fornoff	Donovan Smith
Grace Huntwork	Dayton Swanson
Lea Kalkowski	Hannah Walker
Julia Kreifels	Braidyn Warak
Tommy Krejci	

Rehearsal and Reconciliation for Confirmation is on Wednesday, February 8 starting at 6:00.

Confirmation is on Saturday, February 11 at 7:00 pm.

CHOIR FOR DEDICATION MASS

It is not too late to be part of the All Choir group singing for the Dedication Mass on February 3. Please come to practice on Tuesday, Jan. 31, at 7 p.m. If you have any questions call Candy Connery at 402-339-3627.

STEPHENS' CENTER

Many thanks to Robert and Laurel Zelinski and Chuck and Beth Chevalier, as well as a few extra teachers from District 46 for preparing and serving the dinner at the Stephens' Center this past Monday. It was greatly appreciated.

VALENTINE LUNCHEON

UNITED METHODIST WOMEN FIRST UNITED METHODISTS CHURCH FEBRUARY 1, 12:30 P.M.

MENU: SALAD, CASSEROLE & DESSERT RSVP: 402-253*2270 BY JAN. 30